VIDYASAGAR UNIVERSITY

MIDNAPORE % WEST BENGAL % PIN 721102
Phone : (03222) 276554 :: 276555 32 276557 13 276558

Ref. NO . coiur ccvcvncrrane D#MCn - ceee

Resolutions of DC meeting held on 16.12.2014 at 2 pm:

Resolutions of the DC meeting last held on 18.11.2014 is read and confirmed.
Dr. Debjani Das is nominated as member to participate in the University Innovative Programme;
the Development Officer to be informed accordingly.

3. The discussion about a change in the MA syllabus, as not complete in today’s meeting, another
is to be held in January 2015 to discuss it further.

4. As Mr. Shyamaprasad De expressed dissatisfaction about the Time Table for 2" & 4" Semesters
2015, it is to be finalized after further talks between the faculty members.

5. After discussion about the various articles received and reviewers contacted, The Executive
Editor of the VU Journal of History is to go ahead with the process of publication.
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To all Head

Academic Departments
Respected Madam/Sir

It is my privilege to write this mail to you that our university has decided to carry out two
research programs (Science-Prof. B.C.Patra as Coordinator and Humanities-Prof.
T.D.Purakayastha as Coordinator) as part of UGC Innovative research program. All HODs are
requested to suggest name of one teacher (through DC-resolution) to Prof. B. C. Patra for
Science faculty and Prof. T.D.Purakayastha for Humanities faculty at the earliest.

Theme of Innovative Research

Science-Natural and bioresources in Jungle Mahal
Humanities-Adivasi Society and Culture

In this connection I would also like to request all our teachers who submitted minor research
proposal to the office of the undersigned, to make a small correction of writing innovative
research in place of minor research (as per UGC guidelines) and resubmit it again.

Sorry for this inconveniences. Please bear with me.
With regards

Dr. Arunkumar Maiti
DO

11.12.201

Respected Madam/Sir

This is in continuation to my previous mail to you on 4 December 2014. | further request you who have
been nominated (through DC) for Innovative research either in Humanities group (Coordinator-Prof.
T.D.Purakayastha) or Science group (Coordinator-Prof. B.C.Patra) to contact the respective coordinator
with a write up on the line of theme already mentioned.

An early response in this matter is solicited.

With regards

Dr. Arunkumar Maiti



